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Birmingham and West Midland regions of England and Wales could be attrib-
uted to lifestyle. Wynder and Gori (1977) were more specific. On the
basis of International and intranational comparisons of cancer incidence,
the differences between U.S. mortality rates and the lowest reported
worldwide mortality rates for each site, and results of specific case-
control studies, they concluded that a little more than 40% of cancers In
men and almost 60% of cancers in women in the United States could be
attributed to dietary factors.
Using a similar approach, Doll and Peto (1981) were somewhat more
cautious. They agreed that a substantial proportion of cancers in both
sexes in the United States was likely to be attributable to dietary fac-
tors, but, by surveying the literature, they provided a rather wide range
of estimates (i.e., 10% to 70%) for the proportion of deaths from cancer
that could be reduced by practical dietary means. They stated that it
might not be possible to achieve a large reduction in the near future,
but that dietary modifications might eventually result in a 35% reduction
of deaths from cancer in the United States.  This reduction was estimated
to include a 90% reduction In deaths from cancers of the stomach and
large bowel; a 50% reduction In deaths from cancers of the endometrium,
gallbladder, pancreas, and breast; a 20% reduction In deaths from cancers
of the lung, larynx, bladder, cervix, mouth, pharynx, and esophagus; and
a 10% reduction in deaths from other sites. These investigators placed a
greater degree of confidence in the projected 35% reduction in overall
mortality than in the estimated contribution from specific groups of
cancer sites.
Only two case-control studies of dietary factors and cancer provided
estimates of the proportion of cancers at specific sites that are attrib-
utable to dietary factors*  On the basis of a case-control study of
breast cancer in Canada, Miller (1978) estimated that 27% of the risk of
breast cancer for women was attributable to total dietary fat Intake.
For colorectal cancer, Jain e£ ad. (1980) estimated that 41% of the risk
for males and 44% of the risk for females was attributable to saturated
fat intake. Both of these estimates are probably too low, because arti-
facts in the diet tend to lead to low estimates of relative risk
(Marshall e£ a.1. , 1981).  This Is particularly true for breast cancer,
since estimated effects of dietary factors based on current Intake are
likely to be substantially below the true effect for a factor that Is
operational earlier In life, possibly during adolescence.
The evidence reviewed by the committee suggests that cancers of most
major sites are influenced by dietary patterns. However, the committee
concluded that the data are not sufficient to quantitate the contribution
of diet to the overall cancer risk or to determine the percent reduction
in risk that might be achieved by dietary modifications.

